
 
STATE OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF SOCIAL AND HEALTH SERVICES 
PO Box 45850٠Olympia Washington 98504 

 

March 20, 2024 

 

 

 

TO: Kathleen Buchli 

 Office of the Code Reviser 

 

 

FROM:  

 Katherine Vasquez 

 DSHS Rules Coordinator 

 

SUBJECT:  Withdrawing Preproposal Statement of Inquiry, WSR 23-10-032  

 

The Economic Services Administration requests the withdrawal of the following notice: 

 

• Preproposal Statement of Inquiry Notice filed as WSR 23-10-032 on April 27, 2023,  

(WAC 388-400-0005) regarding WorkFirst orientation as a condition of TANF eligibility. 

• The withdrawal should be effective immediately upon filing. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 


